
       
   
 
 

GROWING KWAZULU-NATAL TOGETHER 

From : Natural Sciences – Senior Education Specialists 

  Pinetown District Office  

  41 Voortrekker Street  

  Ashley  

  3610 

  

Date : 23 May 2024  

 

To : The Resource Centre Manager/ Projects Administrator  

    Centre for the Advancement of Science and Mathematics Education (CASME) 

     22A Underwood Road  

    Hatton Estate 

    Pinetown  

    3610 

Dear Sizwe Khumalo, 

We are writing this letter to express our heartfelt appreciation for the incredible work that 

CASME has been doing in our district. Over the past 10 years, we have had the privilege of 

witnessing first-hand the positive impact that your organization has had on the lives of so many 

teachers and learners. 

The dedication and commitment of the CASME team to revolutionize STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) education is truly commendable. Through various 

initiatives and programs, CASME has consistently demonstrated a genuine passion for making 

a meaningful difference in the education sector, especially in Pinetown District schools.  
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We have personally been involved in several projects organized by CASME, and each 

experience has been incredibly rewarding. The level of professionalism, compassion, and 

integrity displayed by the staff is truly inspiring. It is evident that CASME operates with a clear 

vision and a genuine desire to create a positive change in the education system. 

We firmly believe that the impact of CASME's work extends far beyond statistics and numbers. 

It reaches the hearts and souls of those who have been touched by your organization's kindness 

and support. The tireless efforts of CASME have undoubtedly made a significant difference in 

the lives of many, and we are honoured to have been part of this journey. 

In conclusion, we wholeheartedly support CASME and its mission to bring about positive 

change in the education system. We are confident that the organization will continue to thrive 

and make an even greater impact in the future. We are grateful for the opportunity to be 

associated with such a remarkable organization, and we look forward to continuing our support 

for CASME in any way that we can. 

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to creating a better world for all. 

Sincerely, 

Mr Arthur Ndlovu  

___________________________ 

Cell Number: 083 243 5395 

Email Address: arthurndl@hotmail.com 

 

Mr. Linda Gabela  

___________________________ 

Cell Numbers: 072 805 5536  

Email Address: linda.bucs@gmail.com  
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